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Alabama Department of 
Environmental 

Management (ADEM) 
Redevelopment 

Partnership Workshop 

 
 
NJIT TAB participated in ADEM’s 
Redevelopment Partnership Workshop on 
September 28, 2018, which was held as a post-
conference event in connection with the 
Southeast Brownfields Conference.   
 
The goal of the workshop was to provide an 
opportunity for municipalities and non-profits to 

engage with various brownfield partners in an 
effort to strengthen redevelopment in their 
communities.   
 
Approximately 25 people attended the event.  
The audience consisted of municipal officials 
and nonprofit organizations. 
 
NJIT TAB staffed the resource table at the 
event and provided information, guidance, and 
advice to communities on how to create a path 
to sustainable revitalization.  
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Providing Technical Assistance to Brownfield Communities since 2008 
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